
Arizona Region Officials Observation Process    

I. Purpose of Observation Process: 

1. To provide advancement opportunities for AZ Region Volleyball Officials. 

2. To observe and identify the officiating proficiency of AZ Region Volleyball 

Officials 

3. To provide guidance and develop a plan of action based on the feedback received 

during a rating session. 

4.  To provide an opportunity for AZ Region Volleyball Officials to be seen by 

multiple Officials for a reason not limited to the following: potential rating 

candidate and personal interest for improvement. 

5. To improve the overall officiating skills of the entire AZ Region starting with 

newly rated Provisional(s) Volleyball Officials in conjunction with the standards 

put forth by USA Volleyball. 

II. Actual Process: 

1. E-mail a request to for Observation to your Team Leader or Lead Official at the 

next tournament. 

2. Team Leader will be informed of their observation results.  

3. If the Observed Candidate does not agree with the outcome of their 

observation, they have the option to ask again to be observed by another 

Official.  

III. OBSERVATIONS: 

1. Will be written on the AZ Region Rating forms but marked as Observation 

2. The Observer will go over the information on the AZ Region Rating form for the 

purpose of enhancement of officiating skills and knowledge. 

3. The final results of the Observation session will be given to the Candidate in a 

timely manner. 

IV. Helpful Information: 

1. Provisional, Regional and Jr. National Officials must study and know USA 

Volleyball Rules as written in Domestic Competition Regulations (ex: Officiating 

Protocols, Techniques and Mechanics).   

2. It is necessary to visit and learn what is available to us on 

www.volleyballreftraining.com .   

http://www.volleyballreftraining.com/

